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8 July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 

 
GCSE Results Day- Thursday 22nd August 2024 

 
I am writing to inform you that GCSE results will be available for collection from the main school 
atrium at 9.30am on Thursday 22nd August. School will close for the collection of results at 
11.30am.  
 
We ask that all students see a member of the Sixth Form team before leaving so that we can 
finalise their choices for their return to school. If students are not returning to our Sixth Form 
they should also see a member of the team so that we can track their destination. Staff will be on 
hand to support students and offer them advice and information on what to do next.  
 
Any student who is unable to attend results day will have their results sent via e-mail to their 
school e-mail address. Results will be sent in this way on the afternoon of results day.  
 
All students joining the Sixth Form will return to school on Wednesday 4th September at 
8.30am. Please find enclosed important information for the academic year 2024-25 if your child 
will be returning to Duke’s Sixth Form. I would like to take this opportunity to wish everybody a 
lovely summer holiday and we look forward to seeing students on results day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs. D Towers 
Head of Sixth Form & Careers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


